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24 January 2025 
 
 
Dear Resident 
 
Invitation to participate in Traffic Calming Proposal Consultation 
 
As part of our ongoing efforts to improve traffic conditions and create a safer 
environment for residents, we are proposing the introduction of traffic calming 
measures on Beech Street, Evans Head.  
 
Traffic calming measures are designed to reduce speeding vehicles, encourage 
safer driving behaviour and make our streets more pedestrian friendly. Our goal is 
to create a safer, more enjoyable space for everyone in the community, especially 
children, cyclists and pedestrians.  
 
To ensure that the proposed changes reflect the needs and concerns of those who 
are impacted, Council are seeking your input. We highly value your opinions and 
encourage you to participate in the community consultation process. This will give 
you an opportunity to review the proposed measures, ask questions and provide 
feedback.  
 
Council has engaged GeoLink Consulting Pty Ltd to investigate the design of 
appropriate traffic calming infrastructure for Beech Street, Evans Head.  
A combination of options can be found in the Concept Design Options Report along  
with Plans, available to view on Council’s Website 
https://richmondvalley.nsw.gov.au/council/on-exhibition/current-exhibition-items/ or in 
person at our Casino or Evans Head Office.  
 
The consultation period will commence on 28 January 2025 and conclude on 
25 February 2025. Any suggestions or feedback should be submitted in writing to 
council@richmondvalley.nsw.gov.au  
 
Your feedback will play a crucial role in shaping the final plan. We want to ensure 
that these measures address the concerns of our community, while improving the 
overall safety and quality of life for all residents.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Ben Zeller 
Director Projects & Business Development 
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